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April 12,2011

Alderman Joe “Proco” Moreno, 1st Ward
2058 North Western Avenue
Chicago, Illinois 60647

Re: Lifting liquor license moratorium
Dear Alderman Moreno,

The Wicker Park Bucktown Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors considered the
request to lift the liquor license moratorium on Ashland Avenue, from Division to
Blackhawk. At this time, the Board voted not to support the lifting of the liquor license

moratorium.

We thank you for the opportunity to provide our input, and we thank the applicant for
taking the time to present to our organization.

Thank you,
JNn £

Adam\Burck
ExXecutive Director

cc: Larry Cohen, counsel to CVS




